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David Ryan/UsersNGSO To 

11/02/2010 09:21 AM 

Not a problem Shane. 

cc 

bee 

Subject RE: Update 

VGS0.2000.1371.0366 

I spoke to Steve and Luke yesterday and it was resolved . The letter was sent to PA just before 5:00pm 
yesterday enclosing the Subpoena and the CCP's proposed response. 

cheers 
Dave 

Shane O'Connell 

Shane 

~ 
11 /02/2010 09:15 AM 

David , 

:11 ' · · ·· ·: ·' '! 

To' David Ryan/Users/VGs;<11••• 

cc 

Subject RE : Update 

I believe this issue may have resolved yesterday. I'm sorry I didn't get back to you , but I had to refer 
the matter to Steve as he had had ealier discussions on the same issue with Luke and our Steering 
Committee. 

Regards. 

Shane 

From: Ryan, David 

Sent: Wednesday, 10 February 2010 1:44 PM 

To: O'Connell, Shane 

Subject: Re : Update 

Thanks Shane 



David Ryan 

Managing Principal Solicitor, Litigation Branch 

Victorian Government Solicitor's Office 

Level 25, 121 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Vic 3000 

t ~ 
david.ryan 

www .vgso.vic.qov.au 

~ Think Green before printing this email. 

David, 

Shane O'Connettll••·········· l 0/02/2010 0 I :23 PM 

David Ryan/U sers/VOS~ 

Update 

VGS0.2000.1371 .0367 

To 

cc 

Subject 

I've spoken with Steve SMITH in relation to the subpeona issue. He has advised that Luke 

wants to speak to Fin about it and after doing so will contact us. 

We await his call. 

I'll let you know when we here from hi9'\-

Shane 

Shane O'CONNELL I Detective Senior Sergeant 23964 



VGS0.2000.1371.0368 

PETRA Task Force I Crime Department Victoria Police 
phone: I fax: I mobile:····· 


